
Dear Guests, 
Visiting a new church can be pretty awkward.  Maybe 
you’re coming from another church that did things  
differently or you’ve never been part of a church...  
now you’re surrounded by a bunch of people singing songs 
that you don’t know & praying prayers you’ve never 
heard.   Then, to top it all off, they pass around a basket 
and ask for money!   
 

WE GET IT! 
 

Realizing that visiting a church can be uncomfortable, we 
want to make you feel at home.  So, here are a few things to 
know. 
• We are SO GLAD you came!  Thanks for taking the step 

and joining us today. 
• You are WELCOME here!  Everyone of us has a past.  It 

doesn’t matter where you come from, what you’ve done, 
or who you’re involved with, you are welcome! 

• DO NOT feel obligated to give.  For those who attend our 
church regularly, it is an honor to give, but we do not ex-
pect it of our guests. 

• RELAX & ENJOY YOURSELF.  Hopefully the routines of 
our Sunday service will be pretty easy to understand, but 
don’t worry, there’s nothing here to “mess up.” 

• SAY HI to someone.  Ideally a bunch of people have      
already said “hi” to you, but in case they haven’t, step out 
and introduce yourself.  Say, “Hi, I’m new here.”  We’d 
love to get to know you. 

• Finally, IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, please ask! 
 
Our hope is that after getting to know us better, you would 
become a part of our church family.  We’d love to have you 
on the journey... 

     Pastor Paul & the LACC Staff 

       Opportunities...      
STAFF APPRECIATION BBQ 

Join us tonight at 5:00 for a BYOE (Bring your own 
… everything) BBQ.  And we’re going to have cake 

for STAFF APPRECIATION!  This is not for me 
(Pastor Paul), because I’m organizing it to thank our 
amazing staff for everything they’ve done throughout 

this pandemic to keep the church not only           
functioning smoothly, but thriving!  So, come on out 
and if you want to bring gifts or cards for our staff 

members, here are the names:  Matt, John, Becca, 
Sarah, Kevin, and Barbara.  Help us celebrate this 

hard-working and dedicated team! 

 

BUSINESS MEETING 
After the aforementioned BBQ, we’ll head inside 

(around 6:00) for our annual business meeting.  We’ll 
talk about how the church is doing financially and 

what we’re looking forward to in the year to 
come.  Masks will be required inside. 

 

INDIAN VALLEY BIKE RIDE 

Pastor John is leading an Indian Valley bike ride on 
Saturday, Sept. 19

th
 from Greenville to Taylorsville 

on North Valley Road.  Contact John 
at john@lakechurch.life for details. 

 

MEMBERSHIP CLASS 

We have a new Members Class scheduled for Oct. 
4.  We’ll meet between the two services for the first 
introductory session. We’ll lay out the class and let 

you know what to expect and why we think        
membership is so important.  Join 

us!  Email paul@lakechurch.life for more info. 
For the 10th Sunday of 2020/2021 Fiscal Year 

YTD Giving: $118,837.70 
YTD Budget:   $115,726.10 

 Financial Statement... 

Download the Church App 
Search: “Lake Almanor  Community Church”  

 

Listen to sermons online, find a Life Group,  
find classes, and upcoming events.  

Ask for prayer or Give Online! 


• September 28 – LACC Highway Cleanup on 147 

• October 31 - Trunk or Treat Harvest Festival 

• November 6-8 – Man Camp with Susanville  
      Community Church 
• December 10 – LACC Sponsored Community 

Supper in Chester 

OPPORTUNITIES TO SOW SEEDS 
 

LIFEWATER T-SHIRTS 

Proceeds will go to Lifewater as we continue to sow the good 
seeds of faith out into this world.  Use the insert to reserve 

your T-Shirt. Cost is $20.00/shirt. 
 

VOLUNTEER AID for HURRICANE LAURA 
We are planning to take a group back to Louisiana with     

Samaritan’s Purse to help homeowners affected by  
Hurricane Laura.  If you’re interested in more information, 
please contact Donna Foos at 530-258-9123 or Pastor Matt 

530-816-9268. 

mailto:john@lakechurch.life
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STAFF  530-596-3683 
 Paul Bernard* Lead Pastor x104 
 John Erickson* Worship Pastor x106 
 Matt Jensen* Family Ministries Pastor x105 
 Becca Sarmento Children’s Ministry Coordinator x103 
 Sarah Smith Office Coordinator x100 
 Kevin Kassel Facilities Coordinator x120 
 *Also sits as an Elder 

 
ELDER BOARD 
 Steve Brown  258-1920 
 Ron Outland  258-4284 
 Eric O’Kelley Vice Chairman 258-3985 
 Bob Satterfield  228-2596 
 Bill Howe  258-2495 
 Joe Waterman Chairman 258-2276 
 Dennis Williams  251-6413 
 
DEACON BOARD 
 Mark Delucchi  596-4278 
 Mike DeWall Secretary 680-7059 
 Bill Madsen  816-0772 
 John Green Vice Chairman 596-4907 
 Gregg Scott  816-0536 
 Len Tharpe Chairman 514-5147 
 Rick Zell  258-2775 
   
SCHOOL BOARD 
 Denise Porter  256-3401 
 Chris House Treasurer 596-3656 
 Barbara Tharpe Principal/Administrator 514-0534 
 Denise Perry  253-307-9607 
 Bruce Puhl Chairman 258-3838 
 Sarah Smith Secretary 775-771-0738 
 Gloria Robinson  596-4578 

Church Leadership      Connect All Week... 

Please recycle your unused connection cards by  
leaving them on any counter as you leave the building.  

2610 Highway A-13, Lake Almanor, CA  96137  
Phone:  (530) 596-3683     Fax:  (530) 596-4682 
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www.lakechurch.life 

 

 


